
Important announcement 

ONLINE SUBMISSION OF RE$SEARCH ARTICLES FOR PJZ 

We are extremely grateful for your continued interest and confidence in 
Pakistan Journal of Zoology.  We at our own end are constantly trying to serve 
you better and better. Because of large number of research articles that we 
receive every day, it is gradually getting humanly impossible for us to send you 
prompt acknowledgements, and correspond with honorable reviewers and 
request them to expedite the review process. In order to increase efficiency of 
our system and avoid any sort of delays, we have entered into an agreement 
with Smith and Franklin Publishers of UK for online submission of the 
article and quick handing of the manuscripts.     

We would request you for on line submission of your new research articles on 
the following web link 

 

This new arrangement will not only quicken the processing of your articles, but 
will also assign DOI numbers and give wide circulation to your work in the world 
scientific community. 

 

Editor, PJZ    


